
Most SeniorCare Cost  
patients will be covered by  
SeniorCare Advantage  
starting Jan. 1, 2019

•	 SeniorCare Cost plans are changing, effective January 1. 

•	 Most members in the following counties will  
automatically transition to Medicare Advantage plans  
called SeniorCare Advantage and will continue to have  
coverage through Scott and White Health Plan:

FULL  
COVERAGE  

STILL AHEAD

  
Medicare Advantage and Medicare Advantage Prescription  

Drug Plans from Scott and White Health Plan include  
benefits for hearing, vision and fitness. Many plans also 

include dental coverage for no extra premium. 

How can providers get more information? 

Bell, Blanco, Bosque, Brazos, Burleson, Burnet, 
Coryell, Falls, Fayette, Freestone, Grimes, Hamilton, 
Hill, Lampasas, Lee, Leon, Limestone, Llano, Madison, 
McLennan, Milam, Mills, Robertson, San Saba, 
Somervell, Washington, Williamson

Members with prescription drug coverage through a 
carrier other than Scott and White Health Plan may 
not be automatically enrolled. Call Customer Service 
at 866-334-3141 (TTY: 711) for more information.

•	 SeniorCare Advantage plan details will be available to 
transitioning members starting in mid-August.

How can patients get answers?
•	 Scott and White Health Plan will continue to send  

information by mail through the Annual Enrollment Period.

•	 Call Customer Service at 866-334-3141 (TTY 711).

•	 Go to MySWHPGuide.com to get up-to-date information.
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•	 If members live in other counties, they will receive information on or before  
October 1 on how to find other Medicare plans for 2019. There are no Medicare  
products available with Scott and White Health Plan other than in the counties 
listed above. 


